
Dear Editor,  

Thank you very much. Our manuscript was accepted by reviewers. Although, we have been 

disappointed regarding the decision of rejection for WJG. However, we are willing to publish 

our manuscript in WJH.  

The manuscript has been revised according to the suggestions and comments of the reviewers. 

Thank you very much in advance for your kind interest and cooperation.  

With warmest regards, 

Dr. Coskun Ozturker 


